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Adler, Shelby T - DNR

From: Kalscheur, Maureen M - DNR
Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 4:07 PM
To: Adler, Shelby T - DNR; Kretlow, Amy L - DNR
Subject: RE: 2nd Verification Needed - FW: Swan Lake  - Zebra Mussel?

That looks like a zebra mussel.  
 
We are committed to service excellence.  
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.  
 
Maureen (Ferry) Kalscheur  
Cell Phone: (608) 381-3231  
Office Phone: (608) 261-6450 
Maureen.Kalscheur@Wisconsin.gov 
 

From: Adler, Shelby T - DNR <shelby.adler@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 4:06 PM 
To: Kretlow, Amy L - DNR <Amy.Kretlow@wisconsin.gov>; Kalscheur, Maureen M - DNR 
<maureen.kalscheur@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: 2nd Verification Needed - FW: Swan Lake - Zebra Mussel? 
 
Hey Amy and Maureen,  
 
Would one of you like to give a second verification for this new ZM report?  
 
This will be only the second ZM population verified Columbia County (other is Lake Wisconsin/Wisconsin River).  Seeing 
this as a good opportunity to work with Golden Sands on outreach and education to local lake groups.  Could also inform 
work planning for 2022, I’m curious to check on nearby lakes and boater movement data related Swan Lake.   
 
Thanks,  
 
Shelby  
 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Shelby Adler 
Pronouns: she/her 
Phone: 608-712-4306 
shelby.adler@wisconsin.gov 
 
 
 

From: Nye, Nathan J - DNR <Nathan.Nye@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 3:25 PM 
To: Adler, Shelby T - DNR <shelby.adler@wisconsin.gov> 
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Cc: Watkinson, Arthur J - DNR <Arthur.Watkinson@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: FW: Swan Lake - Zebra Mussel? 
 
Hi Shelby, 
 
See below, looks like zebra mussels are in Swan Lake in Columbia County.  Not sure if they have been confirmed there 
yet or not...looks like not.  This is on the upper Fox River. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Nate 
 

From: Jerome Hutzler <jakehutz83@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, November 11, 2021 3:16 PM 
To: Nye, Nathan J - DNR <Nathan.Nye@wisconsin.gov> 
Subject: Swan Lake - Zebra Mussel? 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Taken off my boat, which sits in Swan Lake most of the year.  
 
I could retake the photo if it needs more light? 
 

Begin forwarded message: 
 
From: Hutzlers <jakehutz@chorus.net> 
Subject: <No Subject> 
Date: November 11, 2021 at 3:12:58 PM CST 
To: Jerome Hutzler <jakehutz83@gmail.com> 
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Sent from my iPhone 

 


